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Comments: I am very disturbed, disappointed and angry about the continuous use of private ranchers being

allowed to graze their stock on public lands.  Additionally, that the BLM an Forest Service continue to

accommodate ranchers by removing wild horses from these lands.  The horses and the land that has been set

aside for their benefit should be protected at all costs from private interests.  THIS IS PUBLIC LAND!!  Stop

letting private ranchers use it for cheap grazing at the expense of the horses it is intended for. STOP THIS

NOW!!!


